Morning Announcements

    Wednesday, April 27, 2016
1. Today is day 1 for Enrichment Study Hall. 
2. Summer School registration will begin on Friday, May 6th, at 9:00 a.m.  Course offering sheets are available in the office if interested.
3. There is a 2016 Hawks Cheerleading signup form on the office counter.  Please sign up by May 13th if you are interested in cheerleading next year.
4. There will be a meeting for anyone considering playing football next year this Friday during enrichment study hall in the commons.  Anyone thinking about playing football next year should attend.
5. There will be a meeting in the Commons today during Enrichment Study Hall for anyone interested in playing Volleyball next fall.  
6. Freshmen and Sophomores will be testing 1st and 2nd hours tomorrow.
LUNCH
Sloppy Joes
Butter Noodles

Peas

The Garden Spot

Peaches

Pineapple[image: image1.png]



